
Zane Garstad
I would like to support RAMACO's efforts in bringing more business to Sheridan to promote
economic development in our community.

As a board member for the Sheridan WYO Rodeo, RAMACO has displayed their commitment to
our community by supporting the WYO Rodeo as a sponsor for many years, for which we are
grateful.


